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TO:   Mayor Kogon and Members of Amherst Town Council 

SUBMITTED BY: Bill Schurman, Director of Recreation 

DATE:   February 4, 2019  

SUBJECT:  Christie Park Maintenance – Carry Over 

ORIGIN:  2018/19 Capital Budget 

LEGISLATIVE AUTHORITY: MGA, Section 65 (ah) Power to expend money states:  “The 

council may expend money required by the municipality for…public grounds, squares, halls 

museums, parks, tourist information centers, and community centers.” 

RECOMMENDATION: That $15,000 be allocated in the 2018/19 Capital budget for the 

maintenance of Christie Park.   

BACKGROUND: The Recreation Master Plan references maintaining recreational parks. 
Currently Christie Park has some maintenance issues that need to be addressed.  Brick work 
needs to be replaced and steps need to be replaced.  

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  Include $15,000 in the 2018/19 Capital budget for maintenance 

at Christie Park. 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT:   

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPLICATIONS:   

SOCIAL JUSTICE IMPLICATIONS:  

ALTERNATIVES:   

ATTACHMENTS:   

 

 

Report prepared by:  Corey Crocker, Facility Coordinator 
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